
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday September 9, 2024  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, Tim 

Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin Anderson, Heidi Ristow, Lex 

Cralley, and Connie Cralley. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Tim Swanson and seconded by John Hass. 

      The Cralleys from Lake Francis praised the clean-up crew for clearing the roads on the 

east side of Lake Francis. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Tim Swanson moved to approve and pay 

the claims. John Hass seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      John is going to contact the MAT attorney for advice on dealing with the debris from the 

storm. 

      There was discussion concerning perennial mowing. 

      There will be a meeting to discuss use of a radio given the township from the Sheriff’s 

office. 

      John Hass moved to prebuy 2500 gallons of propane from Pioneer Propane. Tim Swanson 

seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      We must apply for a zoning variance for the Lake Francis Community Park property. 

      There was no opinion on the Shogren zoning request. 

      There was discussion concerning the Isanti Fire Department. 

      We adjourned at 8:10 p.m. The motion was made by John Hass and seconded by Tim 

Swanson. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 



   

 

 

 


